
End-of-Life Notice 

EOL #: EOL16110801 Ver. 1.0 Issue Date: Dec 18, 2018 

Type of EOL: Product line planning 

Reason for EOL: 

Due to ATP future product line planning, and market requirements, ATP discontinues SD SLC 

32GB product line, and recommends ATP SD TLC products. ATP TLC SD cards are available with 

Industrial operating temperature and are utilizing SLC Mode to significantly enhance endurance 

and reliability.  

Products Affected: 

ATP Part Number Product Description 

AF32GSDI-5AAXX 32GB Industrial Grade SLC 

Implementation Date: Effective immediately 

Recommended Action: 

Please contact ATP representatives for replacement, and requalification. 

Reference Documents / Attachments: N/A 

Should you have any issues with the timeline or content of this notice, please contact ATP representative within 10 
days. No response will be deemed as customer‘s acceptance of the notice and the end-of-life plan will be 
implemented pursuant to the milestones set forth in this EOL Notice. 
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